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Dear Hancock Park/La Brea Community Members:

With the impending deliberation of the Chauvin trial (the case which led to rioting and continued unrest last Summer), the

Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD) is preparing for any potential unrest or protests R’L. Magen Am remains in regular
contact with the LAPD’s Wilshire and West LA Division Command Staff regarding their preparations. The LAPD has developed
a plan that will allow them better response capabilities and visibility. Magen Am is preparing to provide security patrols with our
Teams for the Hancock Park/La Brea community.

During the past several months, Magen Am has worked diligently to launch several new programs to further our mission of
providing more enhanced security surveillance and deterrence efforts for the community. Many in the Hancock Park/La Brea
areas have recently seen our security patrol vehicles, staffed with well-trained IDF and US military veterans, patrolling
through-out the area. During this next week, Magen Am will have our security patrol team monitoring the community Whats-
app chats to allow for better positioning and focus.

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW:

- There is potential for unrest beginning as early as April 20, 2021.

- Magen Am will be monitoring the Hancock Park/La Brea community from dusk to dawn with multiple marked security patrol
vehicles beginning on April 18, 2021.

- The Magen Am switchboard/hotline number will not be active next week (tentatively scheduled for launch on April 26, 2021).
Thus, we will not be in a position to answer calls at the Magen Am switchboard next week.

- We will be monitoring community Whatsapp chats to better direct resources and we will be in communication with LAPD.
However, we cannot respond to calls at this time.

- If you have an emergency, please call 911 before posting to community chats.

Magen Am will soon be implementing daily security patrols in the Hancock Park/La Brea community. Our security patrols
are in the process of completing their training program in coordination with the LAPD. When we officially launch this new
security patrol program, tentatively scheduled for April 26, 2021, Magen Am will initially have 2 security vehicles patrolling
the Hancock Park/La Brea area from dusk to dawn, with additional resources available B"H. More details will follow later this
month.

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to serving the community.
With prayers to HaShem for peace,

Rabbi Yossi Eilfort
President
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